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Medford Elementary – Mr. Carlson

Celebrations/Shout Outs/Notes: 
Teacher Appreciation Week was the week of May 2nd-6th.  An extra special thank you goes out to all of 
our teachers/staff that work with our students on a daily basis.  We had various events/activities 
planned throughout the week to recognize our teachers.  Our 5th grade team also held their 2nd annual 
BBQ for elementary staff and added in a prize raffle as well as a teacher scavenger hunt that 
grade/department level teams could participate in to earn prizes.  A huge shout out to our 5th grade 
team for planning these activities for staff.  Thank you teachers for all that you do for our students and 
families!

Site Team Update: 
We recently sent out a survey to elementary families/community that will allow us to gather 
information on all things elementary and use that information to inform us what items that families are 
feeling good about, as well as what we might be able to align our building goals with and integrate those 
ideas into our elementary Visioncard. Site Team will be meeting in August to finalize our building 
Visioncard.

Final Tiger Pride Celebration: 
We held our final Tiger Pride celebration on May 3rd and we were able to bring the entire elementary 
together in the auditorium to recognize students exhibiting Tiger Pride behavior, students who 
participated in our youth basketball program as well as our elementary student council members.  We 
also put together an end of year slideshow for students to watch.

Track & Field Day: 
Track and Field Day will be held this year as we have done in the past. Parents/Guardians are invited to 
attend.
Grades K- 2 (Friday May 6th in the afternoon)
Grades 3-6 (Thursday May 19th)

Open House: 
We are in the initial planning stages of inviting various food vendors/creating different activities to take 
place at our Open House once again next fall. We want to make this night welcoming and exciting for 
our families who are new to Medford as well as to the families who currently attend Medford Public 
School! Open House will run from 5:00-7:00 (Families with last names starting with A-L will attend from 
5-6, and M-Z will attend from 6-7.)

Elementary Student Council Presentation:  Link to Presentation

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1rYLuQT8MtKBGrYGywo9QR8iNMo3oLgfbL94hJHzVCK8/edit#slide=id.p



